THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS LAWRENCE

DEPARTMENT OF CHEMISTRY

To:

Frederick J. Moreau
Harold G. Ingham
Bert A. Nash
H.E. Chandler
Seville Chapman
H.B. Latimer
Hilden R. Gibson

G.W. Smith
G.B. Price
J.H. Nelson
James C. Pettee
W. Theodore Paullin
W.R. Maddox

W.J. Baumgartner
Raymond Beamer
Laurence Woodruff
G.M. Beal
Earl D. Hay
Walter H. Schoewe
N. Wyman Storer

Dear Dr. Allen:

The annual campaign in support of the University of Kansas Young Men's Christian Association is at hand. This letter is written to ask your assistance in solicitation of pledges from the faculty.

I have accepted the appointment as chairman of the committee in the belief that men who helped last year would continue to carry on and that a number of new men would join them. Please do not send your "regrets".

We meet for supper and instructions on Tuesday, Nov. 7, at 6:00 at the Union Building. Please notify the Y.M.C.A. office, John Moore secretary, phone K.U. 35, some time during the day Monday that you will be on hand.

Yours on pur pose,

R.Q. Brewster cw